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Dear Colleagues,
It is our great pleasure to invite you to the upcoming annual
global meeting of the International Gynecologic Cancer Society
(IGCS) in Dublin, Ireland on October 16 – 18, 2024.

The IGCS 2024 Scientific Program Committee, led by co-chairs
Mansoor  Mirza,  MD  (Denmark)  and  Sudha  Sundar,  MD  (United
Kingdom)  are  developing  an  interdisciplinary  program  with
workgroups representing pathology, radiation, medical oncology
and more. The meeting will encompass a diverse range of topics
and perspectives, ensuring an in-depth exchange of ideas and
knowledge of gynecologic oncology treatment including surgical
oncology,  medical  oncology,  radiation  oncology,  pathology,
nursing, palliative care, and global health.

Connect with global leaders and colleagues, stay up to date on
cutting-edge science, contribute your research by submitting
an abstract, and participate in networking opportunities at
IGCS  2024.  Explore  the  vibrant  city  of  Dublin  with  your
friends and colleagues.

Dublin,  with  its  rich  history,  vibrant  culture,  warm
hospitality, and diverse opportunities will provide you with
an  unforgettable  experience.  Whether  you’re  exploring  the
historic Trinity College, enjoying a pint at a pub, or taking
a scenic stroll along River Liffey, Dublin’s charm captivates
you at every turn.

Should you require any assistance, please do not hesitate to
reach out to the IGCS team at igcs@igcs.org. We are committed
to  ensuring  that  your  time  in  Dublin  is  professionally
rewarding and enjoyable.

We  look  forward  to  your  participation  in  IGCS  2024  and
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welcoming you to Dublin.

Sincerely,

Keiichi Fujiwara, MD, PhD

Mary Eiken, CEO, MS


